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American Nations Colin Woodard 2012-09-25 • A New Republic Best Book of the
Year • The Globalist Top Books of the Year • Winner of the Maine Literary Award
for Non-fiction • Particularly relevant in understanding who voted for who in
this presidential election year, this is an endlessly fascinating look at
American regionalism and the eleven “nations” that continue to shape North
America According to award-winning journalist and historian Colin Woodard,
North America is made up of eleven distinct nations, each with its own unique
historical roots. In American Nations he takes readers on a journey through the
history of our fractured continent, offering a revolutionary and revelatory
take on American identity, and how the conflicts between them have shaped our
past and continue to mold our future. From the Deep South to the Far West, to
Yankeedom to El Norte, Woodard (author of American Character: A History of the
Epic Struggle Between Individual Liberty and the Common Good) reveals how each
region continues to uphold its distinguishing ideals and identities today, with
results that can be seen in the composition of the U.S. Congress or on the
county-by-county election maps of any hotly contested election in our history.
Scottish Lighthouses Michael A. W. Strachan 2016-11-15 A fascinating pictorial
history of Scottish lighthouses.
The Ultimate Book of Lighthouses Michael J. Rhein 2018-02-27 The sheer beauty
of the elegant, lonely lighthouses along our shores—and their unspoiled, scenic
natural settings—has captivated our collective imagination. More than simply
picturesque, the lighthouse has become an enduring symbol of salvation,
fortitude, and heroic folklore. The Ultimate Book of Lighthouses is a
comprehensive and fascinating work, where you’ll discover. - Profiles of every
kind of lighthouse, from the boldly striped 196-foot tower overlooking the
notorious Diamond Shoals off Cape Hatteras, North Carolina, to the many
octagonal and pyramidal beacons built to guide sailors into North American
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harbors - Fascinating information about lightships, foghorns, and modest
beacons - Many remarkable engineering techniques used in constructing
lighthouses - Historical examples of our ancestors’ courageous efforts to guide
mariners through treacherous seas and storms - Scores of stunning full-color
photographs, and more! A celebration of one of America’s purest landmarks, The
Ultimate Book of Lighthouses is a must-have for any home.
On Lighthouses Jazmina Barrera 2022-05-10 Equal parts personal memoir and
literary history, Jazmina Barrera's "collection" of lighthouses explores the
allure of loneliness and asks how we use it to create meaning
Sentinel of the Seas Dennis M. Powers 2007 One of the most rugged expanses in
the continental U.S., the coast of northern California and Oregon saw frequent
shipping disasters in the 19th century, before Congress ordered the
construction of lighthouses on such dangerous promontories as Heceta Head, Cape
Mendocino and a seaward-trending pile of rocks called St. George Reef. The
brave, resourceful engineer who directed the Tillamook Rock lighthouse
construction, Alexander Ballantyne, was later engaged for the St. George job,
and it's this story that author Powers (Treasure Ship) chronicles here. Without
any maps to illustrate it, however, readers will need an atlas to follow the
movement of men and ships up and down the coast. Later chapters describing
lighthouse life prove less problematic; lighthouse keepers were fascinating,
courageous characters (and included a good number of women) who not only kept
lights burning and fog horns sounding, but also risked life and limb to rescue
people stranded in torrential weather.
Lighthouses and Lifesaving Stations of Virginia Patrick Evans-Hylton 2005
Traces the grand history of lighthouses and lifesaving stations across the
Atlantic coast of Virginia, from the richly historic Old Cape Henry Light and
the candy-striped Assateague Light on the state's Eastern Shore to the tales of
the men of the United States Life-Saving Service, the forerunner of today's
Coast Guard. Original.
When America First Met China: An Exotic History of Tea, Drugs, and Money in the
Age of Sail Eric Jay Dolin 2012-09-10 Traces the history of the relationship
between America and China back to its earliest days, when the United States
traded with China for furs, opium and rare sea cucumbers, but left an
ecological and human rights disaster that still reverberates today.
For the Safety of All Donald S Murray 2022-04-28
Hello Lighthouse Sophie Blackall 2018-04-10 A beloved picture book from twotime Caldecott Medal award-winner Sophie Blackall that transports readers to
the seaside in timeless, nautical splendor! Watch the days and seasons pass as
the wind blows, the fog rolls in, and icebergs drift by. Outside, there is
water all around. Inside, the daily life of a lighthouse keeper and his family
unfolds as the keeper boils water for tea, lights the lamp's wick, and writes
every detail in his logbook. Step back in time and through the door of this
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iconic lighthouse into a cozy dollhouse-like interior with the extraordinary
award-winning artist Sophie Blackall.
Lighthouse Point Frank A. Perry 2002
Lighthouses of Ireland Roger O'Reilly 2018-09
Bell Rock Lighthouse Michael A. W. Strachan 2018-06-15 A lavishly illustrated
history of the iconic Bell Rock lighthouse which has stood as an industrial
‘wonder of the world’ since its completion in 1811.
Brilliant Beacons: A History of the American Lighthouse Eric Jay Dolin
2016-04-18 "What Moby-Dick is to whales, Brilliant Beacons is to lighthouses—a
transformative account of a familiar yet mystical subject." —Laurence Bergreen,
author of Columbus: The Four Voyages In this "magnificent compendium" (New
Republic), best-selling author Eric Jay Dolin presents the definitive history
of American lighthouses, and in so doing "illuminate[s] the history of America
itself" (Entertainment Weekly). Treating readers to a memorable cast of
characters and "fascinating anecdotes" (New York Review of Books), Dolin shows
how the story of the nation, from a regional backwater colony to global
industrial power, can be illustrated through its lighthouses—from New England
to the Gulf of Mexico, the Great Lakes, the Pacific Coast, and all the way to
Alaska and Hawaii. A Captain and Classic Boat Best Nautical Book of 2016
Women Who Kept the Lights Mary Louise Clifford 2013-09-15 Hundreds of American
women have kept the lamps burning in lighthouses since Hannah Thomas tended
Gurnet Point Light in Plymouth, Massachusetts, while her husband was away
fighting in the War for Independence. Women Who Kept the Lights details the
careers of 34 intrepid women who were official keepers of light stations on the
Atlantic, Gulf, and Pacific coasts, on Lake Champlain and the Great Lakes,
staying at their posts for periods ranging from a few years to half a century.
Most of these women served in the nineteenth century, when the keeper lit a
number of lamps in the tower at dusk, replenished their fuel or replaced them
at midnight, and every morning polished the lamps and lanterns to keep their
lights shining brightly.Several of these stalwart women were commended for
their courage in remaining at their posts through severe storms and hurricanes.
A few went to the rescue of seamen when ships capsized or were wrecked. Their
varied stories paint a multifaceted picture of a unique profession in our
maritime history.
The Lighthouse Stevensons Bella Bathurst 2011-06-28 For centuries the seas
around Scotland were notorious for shipwrecks. Mariners' only aids were skill,
luck, and single coal-fire light on the east coast, which was usually
extinguished by rain. In 1786 the Northern Lighthouse Trust was established,
with Robert Stevenson appointed as chief engineer a few years later. In this
engrossing book, Bella Bathhurst reveals that the Stevensons not only
supervised the construction of the lighthouses under often desperate conditions
but also perfected a design of precisely chiseled interlocking granite blocks
lighthouse-an-illuminating-history-of-the-world-s
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that would withstand the enormous waves that batter these stone pillars. The
same Stevensons also developed the lamps and lenses of the lights themselves,
which "sent a gleam across the wave" and prevented countless ships from being
lost at sea. While it is the writing of Robert Louis Stevenson that brought
fame to the family name, this mesmerizing account shows how his extraordinary
ancestors changed the shape of the Scotland coast against incredible odds and
with remarkable technical ingenuity.
Lighthouses of the World Lisa Purcell 2020-03-03 A celebration of the world's
most beautiful lighthouses. From ancient times until the present, lighthouses
have symbolized safety, homecoming, and the seafaring way of life. Lighthouses
of the World provides gorgeous full-color photos showcasing lighthouses from
around the world. From the Barnegat Lighthouse on Long Beach Island, to the
ancient Kõpu Lighthouse in Estonia (first constructed in 1531), this book
traverses continents in order to provide stunning color photography and
illustration showing the many different lighthouses that man has constructed
over the centuries. Some of the amazing structures you'll read about include:
Shark Island Lighthouse in Sydney Harbour Kribi Lighthouse near the Gulf of
Guinea Rubjerg Knude Lighthouse in northern Denmark The Tower of Hercules,
overlooking the North Atlantic coast of Spain St. Anthony's Lighthouse in
Cornwall Whitefish Point Lighthouse, the oldest active light on Lake Superior
Jeffrey's Hook Lighthouse, at the edge of the Hudson River Many more! Featuring
lighthouses from Africa to Australia, and Europe to North America, they will
leave you in awe.
The Ultimate Book of Lighthouses Samuel Willard Crompton 2003 The sheer beauty
of the elegant, lonely lighthouses along our shores — and their unspoiled,
scenic natural settings — has captivated our collective imagination. More than
simply picturesque, the lighthouse has become an enduring symbol of salvation,
fortitude, and heroic folklore. The Ultimate Lighthouse Book is a panoramic,
lavishly illustrated history of these legendary buildings and celebrates the
rich heritage of our ancestors’ courageous efforts to guide mariners through
treacherous seas and storms. Over 200 color photographs are featured in this
fully revised, expanded and updated edition.
The Lighthouse Effect Steve Pemberton 2021-09-28 In this stirring follow-up to
his memoir, Steve Pemberton gives practical encouragement for how you can be a
"human lighthouse" for others and through these inspiring stories will renew
your hope for humanity. Our polarized, divisive culture seems to be without
heroes and role models. We are adrift in a dark sea of disillusionment and
distrust and we need "human lighthouses" to give us hope and direct us back to
the goodness in each other and in our own hearts. Steve Pemberton found a
lighthouse in an ordinary man named John Sykes, his former high school
counselor. John gave Steve a safe harbor after Steve escaped an abusive foster
home and together they navigated a new path that led to personal and
professional success. Through stories of people like John and several others,
you will identify how the hardships you have overcome equip you to be a "human
lighthouse," inspiring those around you. The humble gestures of kindness that
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change the course of our lives can shift the course for America too. With a
unique vision for building up individuals and communities and restoring trust,
The Lighthouse Effect opens your eyes to those who are quietly heroic. You will
reflect on the lighthouses in your own life and be reminded that the greatest
heroes are alongside us--and within us.
The View from Lazy Point Carl Safina 2011-01-04 An exhilarating journey of
natural renewal through a year with MacArthur fellow Carl Safina Beginning in
his kayak in his home waters of eastern Long Island, Carl Safina's The View
from Lazy Point takes us through the four seasons to the four points of the
compass, from the high Arctic south to Antarctica, across the warm belly of the
tropics from the Caribbean to the west Pacific, then home again. We meet
Eskimos whose way of life is melting away, explore a secret global seed vault
hidden above the Arctic Circle, investigate dilemmas facing foraging bears and
breeding penguins, and sail to formerly devastated reefs that are resurrecting
as fish graze the corals algae-free. "Each time science tightens a coil in the
slack of our understanding," Safina writes, "it elaborates its fundamental
discovery: connection." He shows how problems of the environment drive very
real matters of human justice, well-being, and our prospects for peace. In
Safina's hands, nature's continuous renewal points toward our future. His
lively stories grant new insights into how our world is changing, and what our
response ought to be.
Endpapers Alexander Wolff 2021-03-02 A sweeping portrait of the turmoil of the
twentieth century and the legacy of immigration, as seen through the GermanAmerican family of the celebrated book publisher Kurt Wolff A literary gem
researched over a year the author spent living in Berlin, Endpapers excavates
the extraordinary histories of the author’s grandfather and father: the
renowned publisher Kurt Wolff, dubbed “perhaps the twentieth century’s most
discriminating publisher” by the New York Times Book Review, and his son Niko,
who fought in the Wehrmacht during World War II before coming to America. Kurt
Wolff was born in Bonn into a highly cultured German-Jewish family, whose
ancestors included converts to Christianity, among them Baron Moritz von Haber,
whose desire to demand satisfaction in a duel sparked off bloody antisemitic
riots. Always bookish, Kurt became a publisher at twenty-three, setting up his
own firm and publishing Franz Kafka, Joseph Roth, Karl Kraus, and many other
authors whose books would soon be burned by the Nazis. Fleeing Germany in 1933,
a day after the Reichstag fire, Kurt and his second wife, Helen, sought refuge
in France, Italy, and ultimately New York, where in a small Greenwich Village
apartment they founded Pantheon Books. Pantheon would soon take its own place
in literary history with the publication of Nobel laureate Boris Pasternak’s
novel Doctor Zhivago, and as the conduit that brought major European works to
the States. But Kurt’s taciturn son Niko, offspring of his first marriage to
Elisabeth Merck, was left behind in Germany, where despite his Jewish heritage
he served the Nazis on two fronts. As Alexander Wolff visits dusty archives and
meets distant relatives, he discovers secrets that never made it to the land of
fresh starts, including the connection between Hitler and the family
pharmaceutical firm E. Merck, and the story of a half-brother Niko never knew.
lighthouse-an-illuminating-history-of-the-world-s
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With surprising revelations from never-before-published family letters,
diaries, and photographs, Endpapers is a moving and intimate family story,
weaving a literary tapestry of the perils, triumphs, and secrets of history and
exile.
The Apple Orchard Susan Wiggs 2015-02-24 Set to inherit half of Bella Vista
apple orchard along with a half-sister she's never met, Tess Delaney discovers
a world filled with the simple pleasures of food and family.
Lighthouses of Wisconsin Bruce Roberts 2006-02-01 More than two dozen
lighthouses are featured in this beautiful little guidebook. It offers not only
history and travel information but also a full-color souvenir of the state.
The Sea and Civilization Lincoln Paine 2015 A monumental, wholly accessible
work of scholarship that retells human history through the story of mankind's
relationship with the sea. An accomplishment of both great sweep and
illuminating detail, The Sea and Civilization is a stunning work of history
that reveals in breathtaking depth how people first came into contact with one
another by ocean and river, and how goods, languages, religions, and entire
cultures spread across and along the world's waterways. Lincoln Paine takes us
back to the origins of long-distance migration by sea with our ancestors' first
forays from Africa and Eurasia to Australia and the Americas. He demonstrates
the critical role of maritime trade to the civilizations of ancient Egypt and
Mesopotamia, and the Indus Valley. He reacquaints us with the great seafaring
cultures of antiquity like those of the Phoenicians and Greeks, as well as
those of India, Southeast and East Asia who parlayed their navigational skills,
shipbuilding techniques, and commercial acumen to establish vibrant overseas
colonies and trade routes in the centuries leading up to the age of European
overseas expansion. His narrative traces subsequent developments in commercial
and naval shipping through the post-Cold War era. Above all, Paine makes clear
how the rise and fall of civilizations can be traced to the sea.
Lighthouse R. G. Grant 2018-05-15 The world's most innovative and beautiful
lighthouses built during seafaring's golden age, from 1700-1900. LIGHTHOUSE
captures the romance in words and contemporary images of these isolated, lifesaving towers, along with the incredible feats of engineering and inventiveness
it took to create them. Beginning in the 18th century and ending in the
mid-19th century, this extraordinary chronicle examines these iconic building
from every angle, including the evolution of lighthouse design; the tremendous
obstacles overcome during construction and upkeep; the thrilled tales of
heroism and desperate shipwrecks; as well as the daily lives of the dedicated
and often long-suffering keepers. With more than 350 illustrations, this
seasonless gift book provides the history and original architectural plans for
beloved lighthouses found throughout the world, including Eddystone, Sandy
Hook, Montauk Point, Stannard Rock, Borkum Grosser, Green Point, La Jumet,
Tillamook Rock, Minot's Ledge, Shell Keys, Cape Hatteras, Makapuu Point, Cape
Canaveral, and Erie Harbor.
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Stigma Erving Goffman 2009-11-24 From the author of The Presentation of Self in
Everyday Life, Stigma is analyzes a person’s feelings about himself and his
relationship to people whom society calls “normal.” Stigma is an illuminating
excursion into the situation of persons who are unable to conform to standards
that society calls normal. Disqualified from full social acceptance, they are
stigmatized individuals. Physically deformed people, ex-mental patients, drug
addicts, prostitutes, or those ostracized for other reasons must constantly
strive to adjust to their precarious social identities. Their image of
themselves must daily confront and be affronted by the image which others
reflect back to them. Drawing extensively on autobiographies and case studies,
sociologist Erving Goffman analyzes the stigmatized person’s feelings about
himself and his relationship to “normals” He explores the variety of strategies
stigmatized individuals employ to deal with the rejection of others, and the
complex sorts of information about themselves they project. In Stigma the
interplay of alternatives the stigmatized individual must face every day is
brilliantly examined by one of America’s leading social analysts.
Where Light in Darkness Lies Veronica della Dora 2022-04-14 An illuminating
history of both real-life lighthouses and the beacons of literature and art
alike, shedding light on the multifaceted power of these liminal structures.
Suspended between sea and sky, battered by the waves and the wind, lighthouses
mark the battle lines between the elements. They guard the boundaries between
the solid human world and the primordial chaos of the waters; between stability
and instability; between the known and the unknown. As such, they have a
strange, universal appeal that few other manmade structures possess. Engineered
to draw the gaze of sailors, lighthouses have likewise long attracted the
attention of soldiers and saints, artists and poets, novelists and filmmakers,
colonizers and migrants, and, today more than ever, heritage tourists and
developers. Their evocative locations, isolation, and resilience, have turned
these structures into complex metaphors, magnets for stories. This book
explores the rich story of the lighthouse in the human imagination.
A Short Bright Flash: Augustin Fresnel and the Birth of the Modern Lighthouse
Theresa Levitt 2013-06-03 Describes the life of the man who invented a new
lighthouse lens, capable of shining brighter, farther and more efficiently than
existing light sources, and his fight against the scientific elite, his poor
health and the limits of his era's technology. 13,000 first printing.
Where Light in Darkness Lies Veronica della Dora 2022-05-16 An illuminating
history of both real-life lighthouses and the beacons of literature and art
alike, shedding light on the multifaceted power of these liminal structures.
Suspended between sea and sky, battered by the waves and the wind, lighthouses
mark the battle lines between the elements. They guard the boundaries between
the solid human world and the primordial chaos of the waters; between stability
and instability; between the known and the unknown. As such, they have a
strange, universal appeal that few other manmade structures possess. Engineered
to draw the gaze of sailors, lighthouses have likewise long attracted the
attention of soldiers and saints, artists and poets, novelists and filmmakers,
lighthouse-an-illuminating-history-of-the-world-s
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colonizers and migrants, and, today more than ever, heritage tourists and
developers. Their evocative locations, isolation, and resilience, have turned
these structures into complex metaphors, magnets for stories. This book
explores the rich story of the lighthouse in the human imagination.
The Florida Lighthouse Trail Chris Belcher 2020-04-06 From Amelia Island to the
Keys to Pensacola in the Panhandle, the coast of Florida is dotted with
lighthouses of all sizes, shapes, materials, and - best of all – histories. The
Florida Lighthouse Trail is a compilation of short histories, written by expert
contributors from around the state. Each chapter has fascinating details about
these great sentinels. Chock-full of information on dates of construction and
operation, changes over time, and Fresnel lenses, this book also serves as a
travel guide with directions and contact information for their support
organizations. Paul Bradley's beautiful artwork richly illustrates each
lighthouse. This new edition features substantially updated information, with
the most up-to-date information for history buffs and prospective visitors. The
Florida Lighthouse Trail also includes a history of the Florida Lighthouse
Association, an extensive glossary, short biographies of the contributors,
suggested reading, and an index.
Sentinels of the Sea R. G. Grant 2018-04 Lighthouses have always unsettled and
attracted in equal measure, highlighting the triumphs and failures in
humanity's battle with the forces of nature. Taking as its heroes the
lighthouses themselves, Sentinels of the Sea describes the engineering genius
that allowed their construction on even the smallest of rock outcrops and the
innovations that made the lights so powerful and reliable. Intricate, elegant
architectural plans and elevations, and evocative period drawings and
photographs showcase the innovative designs and technologies behind fifty
historic lighthouses built around the world from the 17th to the 20th century.
R.G. Grant's engaging and authoritative text chronicles the incredible feats of
engineering and endurance that brought these iconic, isolated towers into
being, the advances in lens technology that made the lights so effective, and
the everyday routines of the lighthouse keepers and the heroic rescues that
some performed. Packed with extraordinary stories of human endeavour, desperate
shipwrecks, builders defying the elements and heroic sea rescues, the book also
reveals the isolation and vulnerability of the dedicated lighthouse keepers.
Floating Coast: An Environmental History of the Bering Strait Bathsheba Demuth
2019-08-20 A groundbreaking exploration of the relationship between capitalism,
communism, and Arctic ecology since the dawn of the industrial age. Whales and
walruses, caribou and fox, gold and oil: through the stories of these animals
and resources, Bathsheba Demuth reveals how people have turned ecological
wealth in a remote region into economic growth and state power for more than
150 years. The first-ever comprehensive history of Beringia, the Arctic land
and waters stretching from Russia to Canada, Floating Coast breaks away from
familiar narratives to provide a fresh and fascinating perspective on an
overlooked landscape. The unforgiving territory along the Bering Strait had
long been home to humans—the Inupiat and Yupik in Alaska, and the Yupik and
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Chukchi in Russia—before Americans and Europeans arrived with revolutionary
ideas for progress. Rapidly, these frigid lands and waters became the site of
an ongoing experiment: How, under conditions of extreme scarcity, would the
great modern ideologies of capitalism and communism control and manage the
resources they craved? Drawing on her own experience living with and
interviewing indigenous people in the region, as well as from archival sources,
Demuth shows how the social, the political, and the environmental clashed in
this liminal space. Through the lens of the natural world, she views human life
and economics as fundamentally about cycles of energy, bringing a fresh and
visionary spin to the writing of human history. Floating Coast is a profoundly
resonant tale of the dynamic changes and unforeseen consequences that immense
human needs and ambitions have brought, and will continue to bring, to a finite
planet.
To the Lighthouse Virginia Woolf 2021-06-24 Described by Virginia Woolf herself
as ‘easily the best of my books’, and by her husband Leonard as a
‘masterpiece’, To the Lighthouse, first published in 1927, is one of the
milestones of Modernism. Set on the Isle of Skye, over a decade spanning the
First World War, the narrative centres on the Ramsay family, and is framed by
Mrs Ramsay’s promise to take a trip to the lighthouse the next day – a promise
which isn’t to be fulfilled for a decade. Flowing from character to character
and from year to year, the novel paints a moving portrait of love, loss and
perception. Bearing all the hallmarks of Woolf’s prose, with her delicate
handling of the complexities of human relationships, To the Lighthouse has
earned its reputation – frequently appearing in lists of the best novels of the
twentieth century, it has lost not an iota of brilliance.
Guardians of the Lights Elinor De Wire 1996-06-01 -- Stories of the heroism and
fortitude of the men and women of the U.S. Lighthouse Service, who kept vital
shipping lanes safe from 1716 until early in the 20th century -- Vivid tales
about the daily work; coping with fog, storms, and other catastrophes; legends
and ghosts; women's and families' roles; lighthouse children and pets; the
natural world around lighthouses; and the diverse characters of those who held
the job -- Fans of Elinor De Wire's charming style will want this book
A CHANCE IN THE WORLD Steve Pemberton 2012-01-09 A heart-rending but uplifting
story of the human spirit’s ability to prevail. From the day he is five-yearsold and dropped off at his foster home of the next eleven years, Stephen is
mentally and physically tortured. No one in the system can help him. No one can
tell him if he has a family. No one can tell him why, with obvious AfricanAmerican features, he has the last name of Klakowicz. Along the way, a single
faint light comes only from a neighbor’s small acts of kindness and caring—and
a box of books. From one of those books he learns that he has to fight in any
way he can—for victory is in the battle. His victory is to excel in school.
Against all odds, the author succeeded. He attended college, graduated, became
a successful corporate executive, and married a wonderful woman with whom he
established a loving family of his own. Through it, he dug voraciously through
records and files and found his history, his birth family—and the ultimate
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disappointment as some family members embrace him, but others reject him.
Readers won’t be the same after reading this powerful story. They will share in
the hurts and despair but also in the triumph against daunting obstacles. They
will share this story with their family, with their friends, with their
neighbors.
The History of Mischief Rebecca Higgie 2020-09-01 When Jessie and her older
sister Kay find a book called The History of Mischief,hidden beneath the
floorboards in their grandmother's house, they uncover asecret world. The
History chronicles how, since antiquity, mischief-makers haveclandestinely
shaped the past &– from an Athenian slave to a Polish salt miner andfrom an
advisor to the Ethiopian Queen to a girl escaping the Siege of Paris.
Jessiebecomes enthralled by the book and by her own mission to determine its
accuracy.Soon the History inspires Jessie to perform her own acts of mischief,
unofficiallybecoming mischief-maker number 202 in an effort to cheer up her
eccentricneighbour, Mrs Moran, and to comfort her new schoolfriend, Theodore.
However, noteverything is as it seems. As Jessie delves deeper into the real
story behind theHistory, she becomes convinced her grandmother holds the key to
a long-held familysecret.The History of Mischief is about the many things we do
to try to escape
King and Emperor Janet L. Nelson 2019-09-17 Charles I, often known as
Charlemagne, is one of the most extraordinary figures ever to rule an empire.
Driven by unremitting physical energy and intellectual curiosity, he was a man
of many parts, a warlord and conqueror, a judge who promised "for each their
law and justice," a defender of the Latin Church, a man of flesh and blood. In
the twelve centuries since his death, warfare, accident, vermin, and the
elements have destroyed much of the writing on his rule, but a remarkable
amount has survived. Janet Nelson's wonderful new book brings together
everything we know about Charles I, sifting through the available evidence,
literary and material, to paint a vivid portrait of the man and his motives.
Building on Nelson’s own extraordinary knowledge, this biography is a sort of
detective story, prying into and interpreting fascinating and often obdurate
scraps of evidence, from prayer books to skeletons, gossip to artwork.
Charles’s legacy lies in his deeds and their continuing resonance, as he shaped
counties, countries, and continents; founded and rebuilt towns and monasteries;
and consciously set himself up not just as King of the Franks, but as the head
of the renewed Roman Empire. His successors—even to the present day—have
struggled to interpret, misinterpret, copy, or subvert his legacy. Janet Nelson
gets us as close as we can hope to come to the real figure of Charles the man
as he was understood in his own time.
Miss Colfax's Light Aimee Bissonette 2017-12-13 Read Along or Enhanced eBook:
In 1861, at the age of 37, Harriet Colfax took on the job of lighthouse keeper
for the Michigan City lighthouse off Lake Michigan. It was a bold and
determined endeavor, especially since there were very few female lighthouse
keepers in the country at that time. For 43 years, until the age of 80, Harriet
kept her light burning, through storms, harsh winters, and changes in
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technology. This true story focuses on Harriet's commitment and determination
to fulfilling her charge and living life on her own terms. Excerpts from her
actual log are included.
The Cottage on Lighthouse Lane Davis Bunn 2021-04-27 From the New York Times
bestselling author of Tranquility Falls comes a heart-stirring novel of
secrets, starting over, and a love that could be one man’s road to redemption .
. . Sometimes life flips the script . . . Billy Walker is a North Carolina boy
whose Hollywood star is beginning to shine. His rough past is in the rear view.
Now seeing the world from the back seat of a limousine, Billy has no regrets
about what he had to do, and the choices he made, to get there. But all it
takes is one death-defying moment for Billy’s world to shift. When an on-set
accident leaves him shaken, plagued by haunting dreams, he’s in desperate need
of a rest cure. Given keys to a getaway cottage on Lighthouse Lane in Miramar
Bay, he’ll regroup, relax, and recover. Yet as Billy’s dreams grow darker and
more fearful, his only promise for light is in a stunning, mysterious, and
uniquely gifted stranger . . . And your next act is rewritten . . . Mimi has
never forgotten her tragic childhood in eastern Ukraine. Violence, a vanished
family, abandonment, and a hard-won struggle to escape. Miramar Bay couldn’t be
a more beautiful or unexpected refuge. In yoga and dance, and imbued with a
talent to read the unrestful visions of others, Mimi has a seemingly divine
ability to comfort. She may be everything Billy desires, but Mimi knows what
Billy needs. He must confront his troubling past—and not just in his dreams. As
their connection deepens, Billy finds himself falling in love, and waking up to
something he’s never felt before. But when the real world comes calling again,
how can he say goodbye to a woman who’s changing his life one illuminating
sunrise at a time? Poignant, powerful, and surprising, The Cottage on Lighhouse
Bay is a love story for every wounded heart that hoped for a second chance.
Autoethnography as a Lighthouse Stephen Hancock 2015-02-01 This work uses
autoethnography as an enterprise to deconstruct barriers that support the
invisibility of diverse epistemologies. The reality of invisibility and silence
has plagued "unvalued others" in their attempt to make known the cultural
significance found in the planning and execution of research. As a result, this
book purposes to support the visibility and voice of marginalized scholars who
conduct autoethnographic research from a racial, gendered, and critical
theoretical framework. This work further supports authentic inquiry as it
examines and reexamines culturally diverse epistemologies as a viable and
valuable framework for conducting autoethnographic research. Specifically, this
work highlights racialized epistemologies as an inescapable factor in
auotethnographic research in the context of schools.
Lighthouse Faith Lauren Green 2017-03-14 Is God Just a Distant Concept? An
Award-Winning Religion Correspondent is Convinced the Answer is No and Explores
the Possible Relationship with Our Creator Fox News Religion Correspondent
Lauren Green uses her wealth of stories, vast network of contacts, and her own
extensive study of theology to take the reader on a unique journey of spiritual
discovery. With few female authors writing in the field of theology, Green
lighthouse-an-illuminating-history-of-the-world-s
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provides an important perspective to all who wish to move closer to not only a
deeper relationship with God but an understanding of what makes that possible.
Green gathers insight from some amazing guides along the way, through personal
conversations with some of the leading minds in the world on the topic of
Christianity. These include: Timothy Keller John Piper Alister McGrath William
Lane Craig John Lennox Sir John Polkinghorne Amy Beckman Elizabeth Lev … and
many more Is God simply an accessory that we carry with us? Something similar
to what we might download from a music site to suit our personal tastes—a
personal assistant in a way? Or is He His law, His structure, and His
authoritative Word contained in the Holy Scripture, an objective reality to
which you daily shape your life? If we believe or know we should believe that
it’s the latter, how do we make this happen? How do we live joyfully under
God’s will in a world so drenched in the will of human desire? Lighthouse Faith
explores the heart of the Christian doctrine and a pathway of perceiving God as
an interactive hands-on presence; a caring and loving being. The first
commandment is a life-giving force loaded with information about the world in
which we live. This law stands atop the other nine commandments as a beacon of
light, illuminating the created order, just as a lighthouse lamp shines in a
darkened space, heralding a way to safety.
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